TOWN OF NORWEL
TOWN CLERK b
Minutes of Meeting

Pathway Committee 0I6FEB - AM 8: L5
January 20, 2016 .o
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall  RECEIVED

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee
Members Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Beb
Woodill, Brendan Sullivan, BrendanReeupero-(alt)-and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting
was held in the Planning Office.

Agenda

Member Staples moved to approve the agenda. The motion was approved 7-0.

Bills

Horsley Witten Group Invoice # 37911 $795.60
Tibbetts Engineering Invoice 61321 $6,500.75
Tibbetts Engineering Invoice 61322 $1,618.85

Member Staples moved to pay the invoices. The motion was approved 7-0.
Simon Hill CPC Request

The Committee presented the Simon Hill proposal at the CPC meeting of 1/14. The
Committee is requesting $50,000 to develop a plan for a pathway through from the end of
Simon Hill to Grove Street at the Hatch Lots. The Committee has attended meetings with
Conservation and the Water Department regarding using their land for the construction.
Those groups did not object to the Committee designing a pathway over their land, but
did not grant authorization to construct any project. The CPC questioned the potential
expense of the project once the plan is complete, the accuracy of the route proposed,
potential for additional parking and issues pertaining to the historic importance of Simon
Hill. It is undetermined when the vote on the application would occur.

The Committee decided to create an online petition to get signatures in support of the
project. B. Sullivan will draft and post the petition on ipetition.com.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the
Pathways Committee on February 3, 2016.
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